




The Pittsburgh Office employee and family summer picnic was held on 
Saturday July 14th at Deer Lakes Park. We had an Italian theme this year, 
“That’s Amore”, with the sounds and colors of Italy on one of the hottest 
days of the year. The hot weather did not stop everyone from having a 
great time with entertainment by "Buffo" The World’s Strongest Clown, 
face painting, fun games and activities. Delicious pizza was baked  
on site and enjoyed by all. Many thanks to the Picnic  
Committee for their hard work and of course  
to our company owner’s generosity  
making another picnic successful!

JENNMAR SUMMER PICNIC
FUN IN THE SUN

The time has come again to begin our annual wellness program!  
Boyce and Bynum Laboratories, in conjunction with Total Care Health, 
will be onsite at the following locations on these dates to do a blood 
draw for glucose, HDL, LDL, Triglycerides, and Total Cholesterol.  If you 
would like to participate please see your onsite HR Admin or contact 
Nicole O'Leath.  More details to come on the program and incentives 
for 2019-2020 plan year.

OCTOBER
October 24 - Winchester KY Bolt 
October 25 - J-Lok KY 
October 26 - JM West KY Bolt Plant 
October 30 - PA Bolt/Fab/J-Lok 
October 31 - Cresson Steel 

NOVEMBER
November 1 - Pittsburgh Office
November 5 - JM Virginia Bolt Plant 
November 6 - JM Conveyors VA 

November 7 - JM Specialty VA 
November 8 - JM Specialty Cedar Bluff 
November 14 - JM East VA 
November 15 - JM Sanshell/Tungstemet 
November 16 - JM West Virginia 
November 27-JM Steel

DECEMBER
December 4th-JM Utah
December 6th-JM McSweeney  

ANNUAL WELLNESS PROGRAM
TRAVELING LAB SCHEDULE
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Glenn and Donna Goss, Pittsburgh 
Office, welcomed their new grandson 
Chase Joseph Hayes born September 
9, 2018 on Grandparents Day. Proud 
parents Mark and Gina Hayes, of 
Sparta Wisconsin and big sister 
Maddie. 

Matt Danik welcomed a new baby 
boy Ryker Matthew Danik on June 
18th, 2018 at 4:13 p.m. weighing  
6 lbs. and 14 oz., 20.5 inches long.

Zachary Chambers, of Jennmar 
Specialty Products, and his wife 
Tabitha welcomed their second  
child Leia Mae Chambers born  
May 29, 2018. Leia was 6 lbs. 1 oz., 
and 18.25 in. long.

Garrett "Heath" and Michelle Varney 
are proud parents of their first child, 
Scarlett Emilia Varney. She was born 
on July 26, 2018 in Huntingdton 
WV. Heath is a surface manager in 
Alabama for Jennchem. the new 
arrival will reside at Toler, KY with 
her brother Joey and two sisters 
Gracie and Cady. Scarlett is also 
the granddaughter of Gary Varney, 
General Manager for JM Conveyors.

BIRTH ANNOUNCEMENTS 
IT'S THE LITTLE THINGS IN LIFE THAT MAKE YOU SMILE

Hunter Dillingham, the grandson of Joy 
Hatchett of J-Lok West Kentucky,  
entered the 6th Annual Webster County 
Shake, Rattle, & Roll Tractor Drive. 
 Hunter partook in this event on August 
12th, 2018. The Tractor Drive was held  
by the Independence Bank to raise money 
for the Children’s Advocacy Center  
and Court Appointed Special Advocate. 
Both of which help deal with abused 
children in Webster County.

Jennmar was a sponsor and exhibitor at 
the Elko Mining Expo, June 4-8th in Elko, 
Nevada. The Elko mine show is one of the 
oldest and most respected mining expos 
held in the United States. The expo draws 
close to 8,000 people nationally and 
internationally for the mining industry 
exhibits.  This year the expo had over 200 
vendors.  Todd Young, Tommie Breeden, 
Brady Weekley, Troy Timothy, and Sue 
Hirst with the Jennmar hard rock team, 
did an excellent job at the booth all week. 

Wyatt Livengood

John Wiles 

6TH ANNUAL 
TRACTOR DRIVE
SHAKE, RATTLE & ROLL

ELKO  
MINING EXPO 
ELKO, NEVADA

We have two employees who reached the 40 year 
mark on employment this month.  John Wiles 
reached 40 years on September 6th, and Wyatt 
Livengood reached 40 years September 13th. Thank 
you gentlemen for your outstanding service and 
commitment to Jennmar. 

This summer we hired three new employees. 
Welcome Michelle Slater to the Human Resources 
Department, where she has joined our team in the 
position of Human Resources Administrator. Michelle 
comes to us from UPMC Passavant's Emergency 
Room. 

Welcome Jenny Haul to Jennmar Services, where she 
will fill the role of Social Media Recruiting Specialist. 
Jenny will be working out of the Jennmar Services 
office (formerly known as CSA) where she will be 
traveling and recruiting new hires. 

Also welcome Michelle Eastly to the Marketing 
Department, reporting directly to Kim Cranmer, where 
she will fill the role of Senior Designer and Marketing 
Coordinator. Michelle comes to us from PureRed's 
Pittburgh office. 

NEW HIRES
WELCOME TO JENNMAR

YEARS OF SERVICE
OVER 80 YEARS OF COMMITMENT
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